
 

 

Announcing and Alerting 
 

It is recommended that Clubs follow these regulations in their own club 

events but they do not have to. 

 

Club Committees are at liberty to implement as many or as few of the 

regulations as they see fit. E.g. a club may decide, because all of its 

regular members play an opening weak 1NT in the range 12-14 HCP, that 

an opening bid of 1NT need only be announced if the point range is 

different to that.  

 

However, clubs should bear in mind that if members of the club play in 

local leagues, county or national events, where these announcing and 

alerting regulations are in force, they may find themselves at a 

disadvantage by virtue of not being familiar with the EBU regulations. 

 

Clubs should also be aware that visitors to a club may use announcements 

even though the club has decided not to. 

 

For full details see the Full Announcing and Alerting Table 

http://www.ebu.co.uk/documents/laws-and-ethics/convention-cards/announcements-table.pdf

